
February 1, 2021 
 
This motion asks York Regions council to petition the Ontario government to not 
extend the current lock down status and move to opening York and Ontario.  
 
I ask that you indicate this support for the motion to the council at this meeting. York 
and Ontario are showing more and more signs of distress under this continuous 
period of lockdown. We need to move to a more open society of the "old normal" 
that encourages the society and the economy. This flu is not the only thing to focus 
or worry about in our region, Province or country. Fear is not a good counselor.  
 
Thank you for your assistance and understanding in this matter for all of us.  
 
Regards 
 
Ronald Wortel 
King Twp 


